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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

 TO: Alcohol Beverage License Control Committee Members 
 
 FROM: Lori Stottler 
 
 DATE: January 3, 2017 
 
 SUBJECT: Cancellation of ABLCC Meeting 
 
 
There is no business on the agenda for the regularly scheduled meeting of 
January 10, 2017. Therefore the regular ABLCC meeting of January 10th is 
cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is February 14, 2017. 
 
Please call me at 364-6684 or e-mail at stottlerl@beloitwi.gov with any 
questions or comments.  
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